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Ref :- HG-5 (1311A 1180a 2163A)
           HG-6 (1113)


I am writing regarding proposed plans for more houses in the area of A65 Aireborough corridor, but particularly on the Coach Road fields/allotments.


This estate is serviced by one entrance which is already gridlocked when pulling out onto Park Road, which will be impossible with an extra 150 houses, and a school. We also have had a problem with drainage for the number of houses already here, which was only sorted last year. Also the lane is named Springs lane due to poor drainage on this land, and the fields, hence the name.

Coach Road fields are of outstanding beauty, being a home to extensive wildlife, including bats and deer. Many local people walk and cycle in the area, as it is a boundry of Guiseley, and leads down to nearby woods.

Guiseley has seen a huge amount of building over the last few years, on High Royds, Springfield, Back Lane, Netherfield Road, Parkinsons, Harry Ramsdens, and two large retail parks on the A65. We are at a stand still on the roads now, so if more houses are built the situation will be dreadful.


Also think about how local people are supposed to get medical care with our local doctors already stretched, and we are unable to get appointments. Also the destruction of beautiful wildlife.


It is a lovely area and developers want to build here to get maximum amounts for their houses making maximum profit. So if its affordable housing needed, why are you letting them use prime sites, building luxury houses for profit. Only people who are winning is the builders, and in a few years time YOU will be saying YOU haven't met your targets for affordable housing and need to build more.


Use the brown field sites that are vacant. i.e. Tetleys in Leeds, near the city centre, with transport links.


I wonder where you lot live, and how you would feel if this was happening on your doorstep.


Please consider our opinions and our quality of lives, and build on more suitable sites.


LCC proposals breach the government policies on the five uses of green field sites, if they consider this area.


Julie Wood
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